DRIVING RECORD EXEMPTION
I-l Il House
Legislative
Analysis House Bill 5069
Section Sponsor: Rep. James McNutt
Olds Piaza Building, 10th Fioor Committee: State Affairs

Lansing, Michigan 48909
Phone: 517/373-6466

Complete to 3-14-94

A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 5069 AS INTRODUCED 9-30-93

The bill would amend the Michigan Vehicle Code to prohibit the secretary of state
from charging a fee for a copy of a person’s driving record when that record was requested
by an organization exempt from taxation under section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal Revenue
Code. Furthermore, the information contained in the record could be used only for the tax
exempt organization’s use and not sold or provided to anyone else.
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